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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: EMC request for earlier review of Periodic Report-15A NCAC 02A

 

From: Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@deq.nc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2025 11:31 AM 
To: Wiggs, Travis C <travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov> 
Cc: jeanette.k.doran@gmail.com; Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Young, Elizabeth S 
<esyoung@ncdoj.gov> 
Subject: Re: EMC request for earlier review of Periodic Report-15A NCAC 02A 
 
Great, thank you Mr. Wiggs.   
 
Have a nice weekend! 
 
 
 
Jennifer Everett 
DEQ Rulemaking  Coordinator 
Department of Environmental Quality 
919.707.8595 
 
 
 
 
E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be 
disclosed to third parties. 
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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Wiggs, Travis C
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2025 11:09 AM
To: Everett, Jennifer
Cc: jeanette.k.doran@gmail.com; Burgos, Alexander N
Subject: EMC request for earlier review of Periodic Report-15A NCAC 02A

Ms. Everett, 
 
Good morning.  I’m writing in response to a memo from the Environmental Management Commission sent to the 
RRC on March 19, 2025.  RRC staƯ intends to recommend that the periodic review of rules report for 15A NCAC 
02A be rescheduled from the current deadline of December 2026 to December 2025. The RRC will vote on your 
agency’s request at our next regularly scheduled meeting, April 24, 2025. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Travis C. Wiggs 
Rules Review Commission Counsel 
OƯice of Administrative Hearings 
Telephone: 984-236-1929 
Email: travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov 
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 
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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: EMC request for earlier review - Periodic Report
Attachments: 02A Rules Request to Reschedule Report.pdf; 15A NCAC 02A.pdf

  
From: Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@deq.nc.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 1:53 PM 
To: Rules, Oah <oah.rules@oah.nc.gov>; jeanette.k.doran@gmail.com; bwl@ocrlaw.com; jhahn@mayerbrown.com; 
jeff.hyde@aestheticimages.net; wnelson@smithlaw.com; jakeparkerrrc@gmail.com; wboyles@aol.com; 
christopher.loutit@loutitlaw.com; overton.ro@gmail.com; ppowell@apbev.com 
Cc: Young, Elizabeth S <esyoung@ncdoj.gov> 
Subject: EMC request for earlier review - Periodic Report 
  
Hello Chair Doran and members of the Commission, 
  
Please find attached a memo from the Environmental Management Commission for your consideration regarding 
rescheduling for an earlier date of review on the periodic rules review report for 15A NCAC 02A.  In addition, 
attached are the existing rules in this Subchapter.  
  
Thank you. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  

Jennifer Everett 

DEQ Rulemaking Coordinator 

N.C. Depart. Of Environmental Quality 

Office of General Counsel 

1601 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601 

Tele: (919)-707-8595 

https://deq.nc.gov/permits-rules/rules-regulations/deq-proposed-rules 

  

  

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and 
may be disclosed to third parties. 
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Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 


